

**PLEASE NOTE THE LATER START TIME OF 6PM FOR THIS MEETING,  
5.30PM FOR REFRESHMENTS**

# Agenda

## Euston Community Representatives Group

**Meeting date** Thursday, 21 September 2023

**Meeting time** **5.30pm-7.30pm (meeting starts at 6pm)**

**Meeting location** The Wesley Hotel (81-103 Euston St, London, NW1 2EZ)

**Please note that sandwiches will be served prior to the start of the meeting from 5.30pm until 6pm.**

### Attendees

Amy Allen (AA)	Senior Engagement Manager, SCS Area Central
Abbas Raza (AR)	Transport for London Local Communities and Partnerships
Chris Winfield (CW)	Head of Delivery Unit RECS, Network Rail
David Demolder (DD)	Head of Stakeholder Management, Euston Station IPT
David Hannon (DH)	Delivery Lead - SCS Area East
Katie Fulcher (KF)	Senior Engagement & Interface Manager – Euston IPT
Gairey Thomas (GT)	Engagement and Interface Manager, Euston HS2
John Collins (JCI)	Senior Project Manager HS2
Jonathan Cooke (JC)	Senior Communications Manager, Network Rail - ONW
Laurence Whitbourn (LW)	Euston Area Client Director, HS2
Malcolm Codling (MC)	Project Client Director - SCS, HS2
Myall Hornsby (MH)	Network Rail, Community Relations Executive
Maddelyn Sutton (MS)	Head of Engagement, Phase One - South
Natalie Kirkwood (NK)	Senior Engagement Manager, MDjv
Neil van Kervel (NV)	Engagement Manager, SCS
Richard Crathern (RC)	Senior Project Manager, HS2
Thomas Herfs (TH)	Design Lead, SCS Railways

### Apologies

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
1	<b>Welcome and introductions</b> To note: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- The time allowed for each agenda item is set out under that item.</li> <li>- The contribution from any one member is limited to five minutes for the meeting overall and three minutes per contribution. Please respect this to ensure all members have the opportunity to raise their questions or make points.</li> <li>- Speakers and those posing questions are asked to introduce themselves before doing so to assist with their being recorded in the minutes.</li> </ul>	David Demolder	18.00
2	<b>Minutes of the last meetings</b> To APPROVE the minutes of the April and June meetings.	David Demolder	18.10
3	<b>Meanwhile temporary uses</b> To receive a briefing on progress including the process for selecting uses and engagement opportunities. Questions.	Natalie Kirkwood The Euston Partnership and Lendlease to answer questions	18.15
4	<b>SCS Tunnelling: Euston Approaches &amp; Twin-bore Euston Tunnel</b> To NOTE the alignment of the Euston tunnels. Questions.	David Hannon Thomas Herfs Neil van Kervel Amy Allen	18.35
5	<b>Flash Report and Works Lookahead</b> To NOTE the previously circulated report and link to the Works Lookahead <a href="#">Camden Construction Look Ahead - Summer 2023 - HS2</a>	NOTE only	

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
<b>6</b>	<b>HS2 Update</b> To NOTE the previously circulated presentation slides. As requested by the Contact Group questions will be taken but slides will not be presented.		19.00
6.1	Mace Dragados To NOTE the updates on - The works lookahead	Natalie Kirkwood to take any questions	
6.2	Network Rail On Network Works Update To NOTE the works lookahead.	Jonathan Cooke to take any questions	
6.3	SCS To NOTE the updates on - The works lookahead - Mornington Street Bridge.	Neil Van Kervel, David Hannon Samantha Fernandes and Amy Allen to take any questions	
<b>7</b>	<b>Actions Log</b> To review the Actions Log noting the - updated responses since the last issue of the log - proposal to close off the actions newly marked "Closed".	David Demolder	19.15
<b>8</b>	<b>Community Questions/AOB</b> - To note the answers to questions raised in advance of the meeting (see end of agenda) - Questions not related to agenda items - Questions relating to agenda items not dealt with in the time allocated - Any other business	David Demolder	
	<b>Dates of next meeting:</b> To note the change of date from Thursday 30 November to Tuesday 28 November	David Demolder	19.30